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  Note verbale dated 11 July 2013 from the Permanent Mission  
of the Philippines to the United Nations addressed to the Chair  
of the Committee 
 
 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United 
Nations presents its compliments to the Chair of the Security Council Committee 
established pursuant to resolution 1718 (2006) and has the honour to transmit 
relevant information on the actions taken by the Government of the Republic of the 
Philippines in compliance with Security Council resolutions 1718 (2006) and 1874 
(2009) (see annex). 
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  Annex to the note verbale dated 11 July 2013 from the Permanent 
Mission of the Philippines to the United Nations addressed to the 
Chair of the Committee 
 
 

  Actions taken by the Government of the Philippines in compliance 
with Security Council resolutions 1718 (2006) and 1874 (2009) 
 
 

1. The National Intelligence Coordinating Agency has updated its database on the 
new list of entities, individuals and goods subject to the measures imposed by the 
Security Council under paragraph 8 of its resolution 1718 (2006), as modified by its 
resolution 1874 (2009), requiring the States Members of the United Nations to 
freeze assets that are owned or controlled by designated entities, while preventing 
the entry or transit of designated individuals, among others, for monitoring and 
reference.  

2. The Bureau of Immigration has placed on its blacklist the names of the 
individuals contained in annex I to Security Council resolution 2094 (2013). 

3. The Bureau of Customs has issued a memorandum, dated 16 April 2013, 
directing all Deputy Commissioners, Service Directors, District Collectors and the 
Head of the Customs X-Ray Inspection Project to be on guard and/or to monitor and 
possibly blacklist entities/individuals and corresponding shipments to prevent their 
entry or transit though the Philippines. Moreover, all enforcement units of the 
Bureau of Customs are on heightened alert to closely monitor shipments coming 
from areas where United Nations targeted sanctions have been imposed. 

 


